
 

 

Media Release 

Contact: Captain Carmen Del Palazzo PIO 
Telephone: 856-882-1134 

Email: cdelpalazzo@vtpd.com 

 

Armed Robbery 

 
VOORHEES TWP. NJ 4/12/17: The Voorhees Police Department is seeking assistance in identifying 
two suspects wanted for an armed robbery. The incident occurred on Wednesday, April 12th, 2017, at 
approximately 3:52am at the 7-Eleven convenience store located on the unit block of Rt. 73 in 
Voorhees, New Jersey. Video surveillance shows the suspects pulling into the lot, at which time, they 
enter the store demanding money from the attendant. The suspects are then seen returning to their 
vehicle, fleeing onto Cooper Road.  
 
The suspects are both described as white males: suspect #1 wearing a red sweatshirt, approximately 
5’8”, thin build, suspect #2 with shirt over face, approximately 5’10” tall, medium build.  
 
Anyone who may have witnessed this incident or who may know the suspects, is asked to contact the 
Voorhees Police Department at 856-428-5400.   
  
 
For more information about this armed robbery, please contact Captain Carmen Del Palazzo. 
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